
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE

REFER TO: M990614

July 9, 1999

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers 
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /s/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON 10 CFR PART 70 - PROPOSED RULE FOR REVISED
REQUIREMENTS FOR THE DOMESTIC LICENSING OF SPECIAL NUCLEAR MATERIAL, 2:00
P.M., MONDAY, JUNE 14, 1999, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE
FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the staff and representatives of the Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI  ) and industry on the proposed rule for the

domestic licensing of special nuclear material. NEI was accompanied by representatives of ABB Combustion Engineering and BWX Technologies.

The Commission will provide direction to the staff in the Staff Requirements Memorandum on SECY-99-147 - Proposed Rulemaking - Domestic Licensing

of Special Nuclear Material.

cc: Chairman Dicus
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Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
PDR - Advance

http://www.nei.org/
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/commission/srm/1999/1999-147srm.html

